
 

NSW Membership Officer Report  

Madam President, distinguished guests, members of ICPA, ladies and gentlemen.  It is 

with great pleasure that I present the NSW Membership Officer’s Report. 

• At the end of 2021 ICPA-NSW had 830 financial members which includes 101 new 

members. At the end of 2020 we had 847 financial members. 

• Branches are informed of any new or renewing members who have used the online 

portal. 

• New Member Welcome Packs are mailed to new members and new school contact 

people within a short time frame of joining. 

• We have an occasional new member who nominates one of the branches in recess. 

Anyone nominating one of these branches is looked after by NSW/Vic Lone members 

and an email sent to the new member explaining why and given the opportunity to 

perhaps choose another branch.  

• address labels for the Top Wire were printed and mailed to Kerrie Johnston. 

Thankyou to everyone for their help and support and particularly to the hard working 

Branch treasurers. Please don’t hesitate to ask any questions if you need information 

Irene Lund 

February 2022 
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